Blessed Sacrament School

Wednesday Weekly
April 30, 2025

Boys Town Skill of the Week: Greeting Others
1. Look at the person.
2. Use a pleasant voice.
3. Say “Hi” or Hello.”

Dear Blessed Sacrament Families,

It was wonderful seeing a packed gym last night for our Arts Appreciation Night! Due to random circumstances, we
added our band to the program for the first time, and | hope we stick with that change because it is a great chance
for Ms. Wilson to showcase the opportunity for our 5"-8" graders to learn the skill of a musical instrument. As
always, Mrs. Furrow expertly turned our rambunctious children into angels as they sang, gestured/danced, and
played various musical instruments synchronously. And lastly, Mrs. Heiden took the time to select each student's
best piece of art along with their favorite piece and arranged it in a way that was easiest for families and friends to
see and admire it. | was very impressed with the range of artwork from Pre-K to 8" grade. It was truly a great night
to appreciate our students’ artistic skills and talents!

In Christ,

Mrs. Jennifer Tran

MAY CROWNING - TOMORROW

We will be crowning our Mother Mary tomorrow, May 1 to begin Mass. Your homeroom teachers will be
reaching out to you about either donating money (to purchase flowers) or bringing a flower for tomorrow
morning. Thank you for helping us honor Mary in this beautiful way.

2025-2026 REGISTRATION

Register by May 23 to be part of a raffle to win one of three $50 gift cards of your choice (through
Scrip). Use the following link to begin the process: https://www.cdolinc.net/enroliment. Returning
Student Enrollment will be selected for a student that has been enrolled previously in a Diocese of Lincoln
Catholic School. New Student Enrollment will be selected for any student that has NOT been enrolled
previously in a Diocese of Lincoln Catholic School (i.e Pre-K or Kindergartener that has not been in Pre-
K). After filling out this form, PowerSchool will then send an email for the parent to continue registering
the new student. Email Jennifer-tran@cdolinc.net with any questions you have.

NEBRASKA CATHOLIC DAY OF GIVING — NOW OPEN

Please consider donating to Blessed Sacrament. You have until May 7 to give: Donate here! We
encourage you to share this link with any friends or family who value our Nebraska Catholic Schools.
Thank you for your consideration and generosity!

RECESS DUTY

The PTO is organizing volunteers to help with recess duty on Tuesday, May 6 so the teachers can enjoy
their catered lunch during Teacher Appreciation Week. Please use the sign up to help

volunteer: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805054DACAA2DAAF85-56604081-recess Thank you!



https://www.cdolinc.net/enrollment
https://nebraska.igivecatholictogether.org/organizations/blessed-sacrament-school-9da416fd-c18c-4f93-8272-13e05b3c9fc5
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F805054DACAA2DAAF85-56604081-recess&data=05%7C02%7CJennifer-Tran%40cdolinc.net%7C70cbfd267ca6495d838408dd875b75ea%7Cc05f8ba72daa4019b0cc5849c9959fdc%7C0%7C0%7C638815549110289200%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=BG%2B%2BrP7hfNNwVvzXQXTAAqF1wCzvK16bQrhNuW5aM4Y%3D&reserved=0

SAVE THE DATE - MOVIE ON THE LAWN

PTO is hosting a Movie on the Lawn on Friday, May 16. The movie will begin at 8:45pm so bring your
lawn chairs and blankets to enjoy the last Friday of school. PTO will provide popcorn and snow cones.
Everyone is welcome to bring their own snacks and drinks! See you then!

CO-ATHLETIC DIRECTOR

Blessed Sacrament is looking for a Co-Athletic Director to help Mr. Cappel with our athletic program.
This would mostly be directing and leading the games after school hours. This position could either be
voluntary or paid depending on your needs. Email Jennifer-tran@cdolinc.net if you’re interested!

SCRIP

Thank you to everyone who purchased gift cards through Scrip in 2024! We raised over $5,800 for
Blessed Sacrament which helped pay for things like the new tables in the gym. Did you know that if every
adult in the Blessed Sacrament parish bought a $100 gift card to purchase groceries we would raise over
$7,000 for our church & school? What if they did it every month for a year? Next time you see the green
Scrip sign outside school, stop by and see how quick & easy it is to support Blessed Sacrament without
spending any extra money! Until then, visit http://tinyurl.com/4ucn4t29 or contact Jennie Korth

at jenniekorth@gmail.com to learn more!

CK SISTERS OUTDOOR SPRING WORKDAY

On Saturday, May 10, 1:30-4:30pm, the Sisters will be planting their vegetable garden, cleaning up
flower beds, mulching, and cutting trees. Helpful items to bring include wheelbarrows, shovels, gloves,
pruning/lopping shears, hoes, pickups, and chainsaws. Children are also welcome! Mark your calendars
now and contact Sister Mary Angela at sr.mary-angela@cdolinc.net if you would like to come and help.
Please also print and complete a liability form (one per adult; children added to adult form.) Villa Regina
Motherhouse, 4100 SW 56 St., about 2 miles west and south of Pioneers Park (walk-ins also welcome).
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